
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JANUARY 24, 2023 
 

Item 2, Report No. 1, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment 
by the Council of the City of Vaughan on January 24, 2023. 

 

2. NEW BUSINESS – COUNCILLOR DISCRETIONARY BUDGET 

The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recommends: 

1) That staff bring forward by Q1 of 2023, a report on the summary of 
the Councillor discretionary budget increases and possible 
changes to the formula used to calculate the discretionary budgets 
to deal with inflation. 

 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Councillor DeFrancesca. 

 


